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DRAFT TRADE WASTE BYLAW 
2016
Waitomo District Council is proposing 
amendments to its current Trade Waste Bylaw.  
The purpose of the Trade Waste Bylaw is to 
provide for the management, control and 
monitoring of trade waste discharges into 
Council’s wastewater system. This bylaw relates 
to liquid waste discharged from a trade premises 
to Council’s wastewater system and includes 
tankered waste.   
The draft Trade Waste Bylaw 2016 is open for 
consultation for a two month period from 7 April 
2016 to 7 June 2016.
Copies of the Summary of Information (including 
submission form) and Statement of Proposal 
(including draft Trade Waste Bylaw 2016) can be 
inspected or obtained at the following locations:
•	 Waitomo	District	Council	Office,	Queen	

Street, Te Kuiti
•	 Te	Kuiti	i-SITE
•	 Waitomo	District	Library
•	 Council’s	website	www.waitomo.govt.nz

Copies of the documents are available free of 
charge. 
The Council is prepared to receive and consider 
any representation about the bylaw made to it in 
writing or verbally, by (or on behalf of) owners 
or occupiers of trade premises within its district, 
or any other person or organisation wishing to 
make a submission.  Council will consider all 
representations / submissions at its scheduled 
Council meeting on 14 June 2016.  
Please contact Council on 07 878 0800 if you 
wish to attend the meeting on 14 June 2016 or 
indicate attendance on your submission form. 
All written submissions should be 
submitted to Council by the end of the day 
Tuesday 7 June 2016 via:
Email:		 consultation@waitomo.govt.nz
Post: Waitomo District Council, 
	 PO	Box	404,
 Te Kuiti 3941
Hand	Delivery:		Waitomo	District	Council	Queen	
Street, Te Kuiti.

TE KUITI I-SITE TEMPORARY 
RELOCATION
The	Te	Kuiti	i-SITE	Visitor	Information	Service	
will be temporarily relocated to the former New 
Zealand Post building, Rora Street, Te Kuiti.

This arrangement will allow building work to be 
carried	out	at	the	i-SITE.		

The	Te	Kuiti	i-SITE	will	be	closed	on	Monday	
11th April 2016.  For all enquiries please contact 
the Waitomo District Council Customer Services 
Team on 07 878 0800.  

The	i-SITE	will	re-open	on	Tuesday	12th	April	
2016.		Normal	i-SITE	operating	hours	will	apply	
from this date.  


